
 
 

 

Connect with Us 
Here are some ways you can stay connected: 
Facebook Groups and Pages:  
heights first church of the nazarene 
hfc naz members 
hfc youth and young adults 
hfcn fellowship 
heights first quizzing 
YouTube Page 
Heights First Church of the Nazarene 
Weekly Groups 
Women’s Fellowship - 2nd /4th Mon. @ 7pm 
Young Adults - Tue @ 8pm 
Men’s Mentorship – Wed @ 10am on Zoom 
Youth Group - Wed @ 7pm 
Weekly Prayer Meeting – Thur @ 9am 
Rio Rancho Bible Study – Thur @ noon 
 

Contact Information 
8401 Paseo Del Norte NE,  
Albuquerque, NM 87122 
505-822-0000 

heightsfirstchurch@gmail.com 

Making Christlike Disciples in All 
the Nations 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes and Offerings 
Money is collected in the offering plates at the back 
of the sanctuary.  Another option is to send in your 
checks to the church office.  Also, you can set up 
automatic giving through your bill pay feature with 
your bank. Thank you for your continued faithfulness 

to God’s work here at HFC. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HFC will adopt the Governor’s latest guidance 
concerning vaccinations and mask wearing.  
Everyone 2 years of age and older is required to wear 
a mask indoors except when eating or drinking.  
Masks are to be worn by everyone, regardless of 
vaccination status.  Please remember to social 
distance.  HFC will modify our stated policy as 
needed if changes in guidance impact our stated 
approach. 
 

 

Service Times 
Sunday School    9:30 AM 
Sunday Worship                 10:45AM 
Sunday Evening                  6:00 PM 
Wednesday Service   7:00 PM 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

Service Order 
January 9th, 2022 

Preservice            
Countdown                                            Video 
 
Call to Worship 
This is Amazing Grace                           Congregational 
Welcome and Announcements                       Pastor Jordin West  
Invocation                                  Pastor Jordin West 
 
Worship in Song, Prayer, and Scripture 
Living Hope                      Congregational  
King of My Heart                                    Congregational 
Scripture Reading & Prayer                          Pastor Eden Avalos 
                                                                           Matthew 7:24-27 
Build My Life                            Congregational 
 
Worship in Word 
A New Normal                  Pastor Tim Tharp 

                                                 Life Change 
 

Response 
Prayer for “The One”                Congregational 
Gentle Shepherd                                 Congregational 
 
Benediction 
John 20:21           Pastor Jordin West 
 
Post Service            
Announcement Slides                                  Music 

Community Connections 
  

Weekly Prayer Team 
Sunday, January 9th, 2022 

Today’s Prayer Team is: Darlene Prince, Bev Vito, 
and Betty De La Porte. Groups currently meet in 
the rooms off of the kitchen. 
 

2022 A New Year's Resolution - Go. Do. Be. 
The Church of the Nazarene’s Statement of 
Mission defines who we are, why we exist, and 
our reason for being. 
 

Our Mission is to Make Christ-like Disciples of 
the Nations. 
 

Our Mission is God's Great Commission as stated 
by Jesus in Matthew 28:18-20, "All authority in 
heaven and on earth have been given to me. 
Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, 
baptizing them in the name of the Father, and The 
Son, and The Holy Spirit, and teaching them to 
obey everything I have commanded you. And 
surely I am with you always, to the end of the 
age." 
 

Pray for our Missionaries across the globe as they 
live out the Great Commission. Pray for this 
church and our people, that we also will GO and 
DO God's work in our city and neighborhoods. 
 

New Year's Resolution.... 
 

GO. Walk out the doors of this church and daily 
be a person of action in God's name. 
DO. Prayerfully ask God to give you 
opportunities to share him with others. 
BE.  Live it and make an impact in the life of at 
least one person. 
 

Happy New Year! 
 
 

Parking Lot Security 
Please help our parking lot security 
personnel by ensuring your car doors are 
locked at all times and any belongings are 
out of sight. Thank you! 

 

Prayer Requests 
If you would like us to pray with you please 
contact the office or submit prayer requests to 
hfcprayer@yahoo.com.  If you would like to be 
a part of the prayer chain, please contact Karen 
Spencer at the previous email address. 

WOW Group Cancellation 
We will NOT be meeting this Tuesday, 
January 11th, due to COVID and various 
illnesses. We will review the situation at the 
end of January, and an update will be 
determined at that time. Let's remember 
one another in prayer in the days ahead. 
 


